

North Beckton News HAVE YOUR



Dear Parents/Carers,

Please take the time to fully read this week's newsletter as there is lots of information about upcoming events. This includes the fact that our after school club programme will be starting next week and I know the children are very excited about it. These clubs are a fantastic opportunity for the children to develop different skills in areas that they are interested in. We also have our 'Work Week' next week where the classes will be learning more about the skills they need to be successful in different jobs. Please encourage your child to dress-up on Friday in different 'work -type' outfits.

Thank you for all your support last week with the Macmillan Fundraiser. As a school we raised over £550 which is a fantastic achievement.

Thank you for your continued support as we move together in partnership.

Regards, Ms Helm



The Harvest Festival is coming up and as a school we would like to donate food to our local food bank.

The Harvest Festival is an ancient festival that celebrates a successful yield for farmers across the world. To celebrate the festival, we would like you to donate dried and tinned food such as biscuits, pasta, rice, canned peas and beans for our local food bank. You could also bring in baby nappies and unused toiletries.

Please bring your donations to your child's classroom or the office by Friday 19th October.



Thank you in advance for your generous donations.

Regards, School Council.



Autumn Term: Issue 5 Next week = Lunch Menu: Week 3 5/10/18



Autumn Term Events:

8th-12th October: Work Week including

'Dress-up Friday!'

w/c Monday 15th October: Book Fair at

School

Weds/Thurs 17th and 18th October: Par-

ents' Evenings

22nd—26th October: Half Term Holiday

w.c Monday 29th October: Year 5 residen-I tial in the Lake District

w.c Monday 19th November: Year 5/6 residential at Fairplay House

Friday 14th December: Christmas Dinners

Monday 17th December: School panto-

Tuesday 18th December: Class parties

Wednesday 19th December School closes for Christmas holidays at 1.30pm

After School Clubs

All of our After School Clubs start next week and your child should have received a letter confirming which clubs they have been allocated.

If you have any questions about this, please can you come and see myself or Mr Mansuria in the school reception at 9.15am all next week.

Parents' Evenings:

Wednesday 17th October 4—6.30pm Or

Thursday 18th October 4—6.30pm

There will also be refreshments served and opportunities to find out about different activities within the school. We will also be selling children's books.





Next week is Work Week and the children will be doing lots of activities to develop some the skills they might need in the work of work. Please ask them throughout the week what they have been learning about and how it might help them in their future careers. This will include 'dress-up' Friday when the children are welcome to come to school whether different types of 'Work Outfits'.

